
Dear Bohn School Families, 

We miss you!  We hope that you are doing well and staying safe.  While the students stay at 
home, for the remainder of this school year, we will be following the schedule you see here.  
Assigned student work packets, for Weeks #1 - #5, are now mandatory.  They will need to be 
completed and returned, so that they can be graded by the teacher. (Please note: Only Weeks 
1-4 will be graded for report card purposes.)  Please write your child’s name and his/her 
teacher’s name on the work.  Packets will NOT be returned. 

Teachers will have daily (virtual) Office Hours, Mon.- Fri., starting on Monday, April 20th.  When 
you visit our website you will see the teachers’ Office Hours, and you will see digital versions of 
the student work packets.  Our website is:  https://bohn.tracy.k12.ca.us/. 

The last day of school will be Friday, May 22nd.   Report cards will be mailed home, in June. 

Thank you for all that you are doing to support our students’ academic progress, in these 
challenging times.  We can’t wait to see everyone, next school year!  Stay strong!   

With Love and Gratitude ~ from Mrs. Patchen, Ms. Sowers, & everyone here at Bohn 

Date Distribution/Collection 
Thursday, April 9th Distribute packet for Week 

#1 
Friday, April 24th Distribute packets for Weeks 

#2 & #3 
Friday, May 8th Distribute packets for Weeks 

#4 & #5 
 

Collect packets for Weeks 
 #1 & #2 

Friday, May 15th Collect packets for Weeks  
#3 & #4 

 

First Letter of the Student’s      Last 
Name 

Time 

A, B 9:30 – 10:30 
C, D, E, F 10:30 – 11:30 

G, H, I, J, K 11:30 – 12:30 
L, M 12:30 – 1:30 

N,O, P, Q 1:30 – 2:30 
R, S, T 2:30 – 3:30 

U, V, W, X, Y,  Z 3:30 – 4:30 
*We ask that you send one person per family to pick up and return packets according to the schedule to 
limit the number of people on our campus and maintain the recommended social distancing guidelines.  
Thank you! 

https://bohn.tracy.k12.ca.us/

